VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING
FINANCE COMMITTEE

.......................................................................

The Finance Committee meeting of the Council of the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on
June 22, 2021 at 7:30 pm. with Councilman Walsh presiding.

Present at roll call: Councilmen: Blados, Lahiff, Lasky, Presot & Walsh
Mayor:
Clerk/Treasurer:
Law Director:
GUESTS:

This meeting is being hosted by Donna Algeri, Community Services Department in Clerk/Treasurer Aaron
Frank’s absence.
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the Van Epps property.

e The property was appraised at $20,000 and that is the minimum we decided to accept.

e We received one (1) bid of $8,000

Councilman Lahiff would like to sit on this until we get a decent offer.

Councilman Blados stated that there were two (2) parties interested in purchasing the property and they
both came to us.

Councilman Lasky and Councilwoman Presot both agree that we should wait for a better offer. This is not
something we must act on quickly.

Councilwoman Presot said she was surprised that there were two (2) parties interested and only one (1)
bid came in.

Councilman Blados asked who put in the bid but no one knew who it was.
It was decided to hold on to the property until a later date and see if anyone offers what the property is

worth.

Councilman Walsh thanked Donna Algeri for facilitating this meeting and the meeting was closed.
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Councilman Matt Walsh
Finance Committee Chair




